
Questions regarding the 2019 form 1095-B can be addressed to Lori Wood at 843-
762-1177. Additionally, individuals may receive a copy of their 2019 Form 1095-B 
by submitting a request to loriwood@phchealth.com or via mail to:  

 

Lori Wood 

Pharmaceutical Health Care 

1919 Maybank Hwy 

Charleston, SC 29412 

 

mailto:loriwood@phchealth.com

